
 
 
 

 
 

SPORTING LEGENDS: FRANKIE DETTORI 
 

 
SPORT: HORSE RACING 

 
COMPETITIVE ERA: 1990 - PRESENT 

 
Lanfranco "Frankie" Dettori, MBE (born December 15, 1970 in Milan) is an Italian 
thoroughbred race horse jockey and celebrity. He is the son of Sardinian jockey 
Gianfranco Dettori, who was a prolific winner in Italy. 
 

 
 
Dettori's father bought him a Palomino pony when he was 12 and he used to practise 
on it for an hour every night. When he was 13 Dettori left school to become a stable boy 
and apprentice jockey. The following year he went to Great Britain where he 
apprenticed with trainer Luca Cumani at Newmarket in 1985 and soon became a stable 
jockey. 
 
In 1990 Dettori became the first teenager since Lester Piggott to ride 100 winners in 
one season. His first win came at the age of 16 in Turin in November 1986, while his 
first in Britain was the following June. Further success followed, with numerous winners 
in Group 1 races. On September 28, 1996 he achieved the feat of winning all seven 
races on a single day at Ascot Racecourse. 
 
In an interview with the BBC's Newsnight, he admitted that he used to take diuretic 
drugs to keep his weight down. Dettori said he had used a wide range of substances 
before the Jockey Club banned them in June 1998 after a spate of positive drug tests 
revealed how prevalent their use was becoming. On December 29, 2000 he received an 
honorary MBE. 
 
Dettori is the retained jockey for the Godolphin racing stables, and is well-known for his 
distinctive "flying dismounts". He was rewarded for hiS dedication by becoming the 
British Champion Jockey in 2004. The Epsom Derby was the only British Classic Race 
Dettori had not won in his career, until his fifteenth attempt on June 2, 2007 on the 
Peter Chapple-Hyam trained Authorized.  
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Detorri’s natural ‘feel’ for horses has served his racing career extremely well. 
 

Major Domestic Victories 

 1,000 Guineas – (2) – Cape Verdi (1998), Kazzia (2002) 
 2,000 Guineas – (2) – Mark of Esteem (1996), Island Sands (1999) 
 Ascot Gold Cup – (4) – Drum Taps (1992, 1993), Kayf Tara (1998) 
 Cheveley Park Stakes – (2) – Regal Rose (2000), Carry on Katie (2003) 
 Coronation Cup – (4) – Swain (1996), Singspiel (1997), Daylami (1999), 

Mutafaweq (2001) 
 Derby – (1) – Authorized (2007) 
 Eclipse Stakes – (2) – Daylami (1998), Refuse to Bend (2004) 
 Falmouth Stakes – (1) – Nahoodh (2008) 
 Fillies' Mile – (4) – Shamshir (1990), Glorosia (1997), Teggiano (1999), Crystal 

Music (2000) 
 Golden Jubilee Stakes – (1) – So Factual (1995) 
 Haydock Sprint Cup – (1) – Diktat (1999) 
 International Stakes – (5) – Halling (1996), Singspiel (1997), Sakhee (2001), 

Sulamani (2004), Authorized (2007) 
 King George VI and Queen Elizabeth Stakes – (4) – Lammtarra (1995), Swain 

(1998), Daylami (1999), Doyen (2004) 
 Lockinge Stakes – (3) – Emperor Jones (1994), Aljabr (2000), Creachadoir (2008) 
 Middle Park Stakes – (3) – Bahamian Bounty (1996), Lujain (1998), Dutch Art 

(2006) 
 Nassau Stakes – (2) – Lailani (2001), Ouija Board (2006) 
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                                                                     Scott Burton’s Final Thought 
 

                                            For all of Frankie Dettori’s success, many critics have 
                                            di luted it by saying that it was the horses that did all the 
                                            work. In my opinion, this is only a partial truth.  
 
                                            Yes, to win you need competitive horses, but it still requires  
                                            a highly skilled jockey in order to get the best out of them. 
 
 
 
Amidst all of the controversy surrounding his career, it seems likely that his celebrity 
has survived all of the associated slander. He is arguably the most famous jockey of the 
21st Century, but this does not mean that he is necessarily the greatest… 

 

 
 

Dettori has enjoyed much success during his racing career. 
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